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16th June 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

This year’s Sports Day will be held on Thursday 29th June 2023 for all pupils, and we are 

delighted to share the following information with you about the arrangements. 

 

Pupils in EYFS up to Year 3 will take part in games, activities and races in the morning, 

starting at 9:30am and finishing at approximately midday. Pupils will need to go into class 

at their usual registration time (8:45am) and parents will be invited back into school at 9:15 

- 9:30am once everyone is ready to start. 

 

The competition for pupils in Years 4 to 6 will be in the afternoon, starting at 1pm, and 

finishing at 3pm. Parents of those pupils can arrive any time from midday (unless you are 

already here for the morning events too!) 

 

We would like to invite parents and carers to watch and support their children, and stay 

for lunch if they wish. You are welcome to bring your own picnic food, along with a 

blanket or camping chairs. Pupils will have lunch from 12pm to 1pm. Our caterers are 

providing food that can be taken outside to eat, therefore please book as follows for your 

child’s lunch that day: 

 

• For margherita pizza, jacket wedges and crudites, please book beef bolognaise 

• For ham sandwich, please book the sandwich option 

 

We will only be serving those two options as cutlery will not be available. 

 

Pupils are asked to wear a T-Shirt in their house colour, along with their usual PE 

shorts/joggers and trainers. A sun hat and sun cream are advisable too. Parents are also 

encouraged to wear those colours in preparation for the parent races! Our house colours 

are as follows (if you child is unsure of their house, please ask their teacher or a member of 



 

the office staff): 

 

• Daley – Blue 

• Ennis-Hill – Yellow 

• Farah – Green 

• Simmonds – Red 

 

We are very much looking forward to seeing as many of you as possible in school. Don’t 

forget your sun cream! 

 

Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 

 
 

Stephen Snelson Rachel Watts 

Executive Headteacher Head of School 

 

 

 

 

 


